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Dear Year 6 Students and Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 Open Evening 

 

We will be holding Year 6 Open Evening for students/parents/carers on Thursday 1st October 

at 6.30pm.  Unfortunately, we are unable to hold this event in school, so it will be held online 

via Zoom.  I will be delivering a live message to introduce myself and the school. Following 

this there will be a Q&A session hosted by our students and staff. There will be a link on the 

school website to a virtual tour where you can meet Heads of Department and see lessons in 

progress to get an understanding of life at Edgbarrow School.  

 

Whilst we would love you to join us for the live message, we know it is not always convenient.  

Don’t worry if you miss it or experience technical issues, all videos will be available online 

after the event on this link. 

 

Please use this link below to join the Open Evening webinar on Zoom on Thursday 1st 

October. 

https://zoom.us/j/99199926278?pwd=VG94dHZ1SDZ1NEZqRmxOZ1A3SzBlQT09  

 

The passcode is 317414 

The webinar will be open from 6pm to give you time to join and will start promptly at 6.30pm. 

You can access Zoom using the Zoom app or online in your web browser.  

If you have any technical issues, please email phil.marshall@edgbarrowschool.co.uk. 

Attention Year 6 students! 

We want the students to be involved in Open Evening and it would be great if they could 

participate in our Quiz.  The quiz will be posted on our facebook page and website (select 

links).  Email your answers to Year6@edgbarrowschool.co.uk prior to the start of the webinar 

and we’ll try to mention some of those Year 6 students with correct answers. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Matthews 

Headteacher  
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